Jeff Watson

From: Broadmoor Farms <jbrunson@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2013 10:03 AM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: BL-11-00011

Hi Jeff,

On behalf of Bull Canal Company we have no problem(s) with the above BL for Olexsy / Dodge.
Let us know if you need more.

Thanks,

Jackie Brunson

Sec-Trea Bull Canal Company



